METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT
OF GREATER CHICAGO

ETHICS COMMISSION

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING

Please be advised that the next meeting of the Ethics Commission, previously set
for Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. has been re-scheduled to Wednesday,
April 29, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. We apologize for any inconvenience due to this
scheduling change. The April 29, 2015 meeting will take place at the Metropolitan
Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago’s Main Office building:

100 East Erie, Chicago, IL 60611
2:30 P.M.
1** Floor - Main Board Room



